
 

 

 

 

 

The Connecticut Department of Aging and Disability Services’  

State Unit on Aging (SUA) wants to hear from you! 

The State Unit on Aging (SUA) is writing an updated strategic plan around services for 
aging people in Connecticut, with an emphasis on supports funded by the Older 
Americans Act. To ensure the plan includes priorities important to residents in the state, 
the SUA is holding a series of community conversations across Connecticut. 

Join us to hear about the plan and to provide your input about supports and services 
that can improve and ensure the quality of life for Residents in our state. 

The eighth conversation will be held at: 

 

Sullivan Senior Center located at 

88 East Albert Street, Torrington, CT 06790 

on Monday February 26, 2024 

from 1:00 to 3:00PM  

 

Registration requested but not mandatory by emailing agingstateplan@ct.gov or 

by calling 860.424.5111 and speaking with a State Unit Staff member.  If you are 

requesting reasonable accommodation, please do so as soon as possible by 

emailing or calling us. 

Light refreshments will be provided.  
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